-----Original Message-----
From: Communications, Comments <council@kingcounty.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2019 5:17 PM
To: Krekel-Zoppi, Leah <Leah.Krekel-Zoppi@kingcounty.gov>
Subject: Form submission from: https://kingcounty.gov/council/issues/eastsidemobility.aspx

Submitted from: https://kingcounty.gov/council/issues/eastsidemobility.aspx
Submitted at 5:17:08 PM, on Tuesday, July 2, 2019

Winery_Code:

FromUser: Wendy Scholtz

EMail: Wendy.scholtz@gmail.com

addr1: 14711 75th Ave NE

city: Kenmore

state: WA

zip: 98028

MessageText: I live near Bastyr University and work in Overlake. I commute via Metro 244 and I also frequently ride the bus to downtown Bellevue. Please approve creation of the new Route 225 as well as new service between Juanita and downtown Bellevue. Our community vitally needs these transit connections for our economic and environmental health.

Thank you,
Wendy Scholtz 
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